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Kia ora
 
Please find attached a submission on the proposed National Policy Statement for Highly
Productive Land from Manaaki Whenua – Landcare Research.
 
Don’t hesitate to contact me should there be any concerns.
 
Ngā mihi
 
Daniel Milosavljevic
Research Office
Manaaki Whenua – Landcare Research

www.landcareresearch.co.nz
Manaaki Whenua - Landcare Research
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